Meijer Community

Kids Ride Free in August

For the third consecutive year, Cuyahoga Valley Scenic Railroad will offer a Kids Ride Free special,
presented by Meijer, on weekdays in August 2019.

“Meijer is pleased to support such a fun excursion for the entire family that incorporates history and
education in such a unique way,” said Cathy Cooper, Senior Director of Community Partnerships
and Giving for Meijer.

One adult National Park Scenic coach ticket must be purchased. This ticket is an all-day pass, allowing
families to get off the train and explore Cuyahoga Valley National Park before school starts.

For train schedules and more information visit www.cvsr.org/national-park-scenic.
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